
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUBCOMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 
 

February 28, 2024 
 
TO: Members, Subcommittee on Coast Guard and Maritime Transportation  
 
FROM: Daniel Webster, Chairman, Subcommittee on Coast Guard and Maritime 

Transportation; Sam Graves, Chairman, Committee on Transportation and 
Infrastructure 

 
RE: Subcommittee Hearing on “Implementation of the Recommendations of the 

Accountability and Transparency Review and Efforts to Ease Coast Guard 
Manpower Shortages” 

 
The Subcommittee on Coast Guard and Maritime Transportation of the Committee on 

Transportation and Infrastructure will hold a hearing entitled, “Implementation of the 
Recommendations of the Accountability and Transparency Review and Efforts to Ease Coast 
Guard Manpower Shortages” at 10:00 a.m. ET on Wednesday, March 6, 2024, in 2167 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building. 

 
For questions concerning this meeting, please email Tyler Micheletti at 

Tyler.Micheletti@mail.house.gov or contact the Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure 
at (202) 225-9446. 
 


